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Prof. Paliwal then expressed his fear that repositioning of SPM due to change of 

name would be difficult. Presently the “General Management” program though not 

directly relevant to the term Petroleum out of SPM, now it is quite settled even with 

the name as SPM. Hence, the name changing may affect the admission in “General 

Management” program and also the revenue of SPM. He also told that changing 

the name of the school as Energy School may be viewed limitedly as the programs 

on Energy Conservation / Energy Audit only. 

 

Dr. Nigam Dave opined that the eco system of admission and placement is very much 

settled with the name of SPM, this is reflecting from 100% admission and 100% 

placements. Prof. Kachhwaha viewed that the SPM name should be continued as it 

is, as it would be very hard for building the brand due to the name change. Prof. 

Mukhopadhyay opined that SPM now should reflect the perspective of Energy in its 

name. 

 

Prof. Kelkar (RIL) viewed that name of the school should be reflective of character 

of energy. Dr. V. P. Sharma (ISM – Dhanbad) recommended to change the name of 

the school without losing the acronym of SPM, the way ISM Dhanbad got changed 

with name “IIT (ISM)”. Dr. Indira Parikh (IIM-A) viewed that if we change the 

name, the curriculum also should be changed; then the name should be kept the 

same if we are continuing with the same present academic offerings. 

 

The Director General intervened that the recent ACPC Mock Round of B.Tech. 

admissions shows the Engineering admissions at our University not affected even 

with the change of PDPU to PDEU, that too in the low preferred braches. He also 

consoled that all efforts would be from the University not to let SPM face trouble in 

case of its name-change. He also viewed that the Prime Minister who gave birth to 

the University, looked at the broad perspective while advising for the name change 

of the University. The Board is also looking the scene with macro perspective. He 

opined that even presently Energy & Infrastructure part is contained in SPM 

Programs, so there is no harm in changing its name with the term “Energy”. We 

should look at the thing with telescopic view rather microscopic, with overall 

transformation viewpoint. 

 

When Prof. Paliwal suggested for the same acronym but with P for Policy and 

thereby “School of Policy and Management”, Dr. Nigam Dave raised the concern 

on the usage of term Policy as the SLS also runs the program on Public Policy / 

Public Admin. Then Prof. Paliwal clarified that in that case the SPM would not go 

beyond Policy for Energy Sector. 




